2025 CPU Girls Soccer Camp

What: CPU Girls Youth Soccer Camp for CPU Students in 1st grade through 5th grade, hosted by the CPU High School Girls Soccer Team. This camp is designed to introduce soccer skills in a fun, relaxed atmosphere, where campers will be learning from our High School Players (fully supervised by our Coaching Staff). This will include many activities for our campers that may include dribbling, passing, shooting, small-sided games, and more. It will consist of two “CAMP” dates and one “SPECTATOR” date.  
When: CAMP dates* are April 22nd and April 25th from 4:15PM to 5:45PM
SPECTATOR date* will be May 6th for our home matches against Vinton. 
*Additional details listed below
Where: CAMP location will be at the HS Girls practice field located on the south side of the Primary Building.
SPECTATOR location will be at the HS soccer game field located at Fross Park
Cost: $45 (includes a camp t-shirt if registered on/before April 10th, 2025)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Registration: All registrations will be online. Please log into your parent portal on Infinite Campus to register. Choose School Store, your child’s building and then Camps and Clinics.
Camp details: April 22nd and April 25th Campers should arrive between 3:45-4:15 PM and gather at the south end of the Primary Building (near the BASP/Preschool entrance). Parents are responsible for any change of plans notifications as needed for their children. They will check-in with Coaching Staff & High School Players, receive some initial directions and be provided some time to get ready with the assistance of our High School Team. They will then warm-up with our team starting at 4:15PM before we get started with the training sessions and games. All campers must bring their own water bottle, proper footwear, and weather appropriate clothing. Although a soccer ball and shin guards are not required, campers may bring their own age-appropriate ball and shin guards** with them if they would like. At the end of each session (5:45PM), campers will be brought over for pickup near the southeast corner of the Primary Building.
Spectator details: All campers will be eligible for free entry into our May 6th home game by checking-in at the game day entrance table. We ask that those who received a camp t-shirt wear their shirt for the game. Campers in attendance will join both our CPU Varsity Players and the visiting Vinton Varsity Players for our pregame walkout and National Anthem prior to the start of the match.
Questions: Contact head coach Kevin Schmidt at kschmidt@cpuschools.org.
Please register early if your camper would like a t-shirt, the deadline to sign up and receive the camp shirt is April 10th, 2025. Cost remains the same up to our registration deadline of April 19th, 2025. 
**Age-Appropriate Ball and Shin Guards: there is no need to purchase a soccer ball or shin guards, we will have all equipment needed for the camp. If players do have their own ball/shin guards and would like to bring them they can. (Soccer Ball Size) It is recommended that those under the age of 9 use a size 3, those between 9 and 12 use a size 4, and those over 12 use a size 5.
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